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January 17, 2023 

Elementary Parents and Legal Guardians, 

Thank you for choosing Chandler Unified School District (C.U.S.D.) as your District of 
Choice. This letter is to serve as an additional reminder of next month’s Parent-Teacher 
conference dates and conference formats. All C.U.S.D. elementary schools will host 
individual parent-teacher conferences in February in person. 

Your child’s academic progress as measured by multiple data sources and next steps to 
enhance your child’s academic growth will be discussed at your student’s conference 
either on Wednesday, February 15th or Thursday, February 16th. To assist our families who 
cannot attend their child’s conference during the day, evening conferences will be 
scheduled on Thursday, February 16th. Your school will notify you of your conference 
date and time. 

Please remember that these scheduled conferences are focused on your child’s 
academic progression. You may always schedule a time to discuss your child’s needs or 
progress throughout the school year as well. 

If we can be of further assistance to you and your family please do not hesitate to call 
your child’s school or our offices directly. 

Yours in Education, 

Heather L. Anguiano 
Executive Director of 
Elementary Education 

Leo B. Schlueter 
Executive Director of 
Elementary Education 


